
Marysville Borough  
Finance Committee Minutes 

December 9, 2020 
5:30 PM 

     
The Finance Committee Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm on Wednesday, December 
9, 2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave Magee, 
Charles Wentzel and Brian Webster Also present were, Borough Manager, Zachary Border 
and Administrative Assistant, Kim Charles   
 
Long Term Planning 
No New information all items were for 2022 budget.   
 
New Business 

 
1. New Website 

 
Zach presented a proposal for a new website from Civic Plus that would be paid 
for with the Care Money from the county.  After discussion of the features and 
advantages of the new website. The Committee decided to recommend the 
proposal to council.  
 

2. MS4 proposals  
 
The committee reviewed the two proposals and decided to hold off another 
month before making any recommendation.   

 
Old Business 
 

1. 2020 Budget       

There were a few questions about bills that were answered by Kim and Zach.  

 

2. 2021 Budget  
 
The only change was made was to reflect the salary and health care changes with 
the new police contract.  

 
 

Other Business 
 
None 
 
 
Public Comment  
 
None  
 


